
The draft update of the City of Cupertino Bicycle Transportation Plan is now available for public 

review.  The City is soliciting input on the Plan, which can be viewed on the internet at 

www.cupertino.org.  Comments or questions can be directed to David Stillman, Senior Civil 

Engineer, at davids@cupertino.org. 
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